
 

May 28, 2020 
 
 
Frank T. Brogan 
Assistant Secretary for Elementary and Secondary Education 
Office of Elementary and Secondary Education 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20202  

Dear Mr. Brogan:  
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Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mike Morath  
Commissioner of Education 
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